
 

 

 

  

 

Brereton C of E (A) Primary School 
 Newsletter 

 

Autumn Term 

Friday 14th October 2016 

Dear Parents, 

Year Five enjoyed a trip to Chester Cathedral on  

Tuesday for a ‘Pilgrim Day’. They took part in      

collective worship and workshops in falconry, bell 

ringing and stain glass design. 

“It was a really great experience. We got to climb 

to the top of the tower where we could see three 

cathedrals. In the afternoon we spent time inside 

the Cathedral and we learned we even played on 

the organ. When I got home I found out that My 

Grandma had also played on that organ!” reported 

Milly.   

Please remember that next Friday, 21st       

October is an Inset Day. We are in school for 

another week after this as we do not break up 

for half term until 28th October.  

Parent Consultations  

Parent Consultations will take place during the 

week beginning 24th October. Bookings will done 

through Parentmail and you will receive an invita-

tion to make a booking when the system goes live 

on Thursday 13th October. Appointments are avail-

able on a first come first served basis. If you are 

unable to access Parentmail, please call in to the 

school office. 

Operation Christmas Child 

 

 

We are appealing for your help to pack a shoebox 

gift to send to needy children around the world. 

Please bring your decorated shoeboxes full of 

goodies to the school office by Wednesday 9th 

November. For more information about the shoe-

box appeal go to www.samaritans-purse.org.uk and 

follow the links for Operation  Christmas Child. 

Reception Open Morning 

We will be holding an open morning for parents of  

children starting Reception in September 2017 on 

Wednesday 19th October 9.00am - 12.00pm.. 

Spread the word to family and friends and come 

along to see our wonderful Reception class and all 

it has to offer. 

 

Key Dates 

Monday 17th October Year 3 Tatton Park 

Tuesday 18th October Year 4 Tatton Hall 

Wednesday 19th October Reception Open Morning 

Wednesday 19th October Rec/Yr1/Yr2  

Reading/Phonics evening 6pm 

Friday 21st October SCHOOL CLOSED  

-  INSET 

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

 

 

 

This week I would like to share with you 

feedback from a visitor to the school 

who was here to look at how we can     

continue to improve and impact upon our 

children’s experience of education: 

“This school is astonishingly good.” 

Through spending time in every  

classroom our Improvement Partner was 

able to see that our children are  

engaged, happy to learn, well mannered 

and keen to talk to visitors. 

It was lovely to share our great school! 


